
Notice of Review of Polling Districts, Polling Places and Polling 

Stations 2019 

Notice is hereby given that Royal Borough of Greenwich is conducting a review of the 

Parliamentary polling districts and polling places that fall within its boundaries. This review is 

required by Section 18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983. 

This is a full review of all polling districts and polling places. It is not a review of any 

Parliamentary Constituency, Ward or other electoral boundary. It reviews how each 

current Parliamentary Constituency should be divided into polling districts and which polling 

place the electors voting in person in that polling district must go to vote. 

This review will also be a review of Local Government polling districts and polling places 

and will mirror any change to the parliamentary arrangements so that polling districts and 

places for both remain coterminous.  

The proposals will be made public on the Council’s website. The (Acting) Returning Officer 

for each constituency will comment on proposed polling places and the stations that would 

then be used. 

Representations may be made about the arrangements, proposals and their accessibility for 

electors as well as on the (Acting) Returning Officer’s representation. 

The Council welcomes input from any elector resident within the district. The Council 

additionally welcomes views and representations regarding accessibility for voters with 

disabilities or mobility issues, including from bodies or persons with experience or expertise 

on these issues. 

Representations can be made by email to elect@royalgreenwich.gov.uk or by post to 

Electoral Services, Town Hall, Wellington Street, London, SE18 6PW. Details of those 

representations made will be published on the Council’s website. 

The review will run from 15 August and any person or body may make representations until 

27 September. Recommendations will be presented to Full Council to consider. Any 

changes will be implemented on the revised register of electors to be published on 1 

December 2019. 

Debbie Warren,  

Chief Executive and Electoral Registration Officer, Royal Borough of Greenwich 

15 August 2019 


